From: belairgto

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: NO ON HB #1530
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 4:55:12 PM

No on HB 1530
| am writing to suggest you consider other reasonable options instead of RUSHING
this poorly written bill through!

This bill will destroy Oregon's economy and bring devastation to many families
including mine.

Taxation is not the answer, innovation is.

Sue Hendrickson
Corvallis, Oregon

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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